
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
November 14, 2018 

 
 
Ms. Felicity Beckfield, MS, CHP 
Radiation Safety Officer 
Curators of the University of Missouri –  

Columbia 
c/o Gary Ward  
Vice Chancellor of Operations 
900 East Stadium Blvd., Suite 180 
Columbia, MO  65211 
 
SUBJECT: NRC REVIEW OF DOSE ASSESSMENT FOR PROPOSED 

DECOMMISSIONING ACTIVITIES OF RESEARCH PARK DEVELOPMENT 
BUILDING AND GARAGE – LICENSE NO. 24-00513-32,  
DOCKET NO. 030-02278 

 
Dear Ms. Beckfield: 
 
This refers to your request for with U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) to review a 
document dated July 6, 2018 (ML18190A146) supporting the release of portions of the 
Research Park Development Building and Garage at the University of Missouri. 
 
This also refers to a visit by the NRC on May 1, 2018 (ML18138A148) concerning activities 
associated with the proposed release of portion of the Research Park Development Building 
and Garage at the University of Missouri. 
 
NRC has reviewed the documentation and all other associated information and does not have 
any additional questions regarding the information within your document dated July 6, 2018. 
 
Based upon the information provided associated with the referenced document, the NRC has 
not received information to show that a Decommissioning Plan is required in accordance with  
Title 10 of the Code of Federal Regulations (CFR) 30.36(g)(1).  Thusly, the licensee is to ensure 
the timeliness requirements pursuant to 10 CFR 30.36(d) are met, as appropriate. 
 
Please be aware that the historical records relating to the above areas and the information  
used as the basis for unrestricted release must be maintained, pursuant to 10 CFR Part 30, 
Section 30.35, “Financial Assurance and Recordkeeping for Decommissioning” and may be 
subject to inspection by NRC, until the University of Missouri’s license has been terminated.
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In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC’s “Rules of Practice,” a copy of this letter will be 
available electronically for public inspection in the NRC’s Public Document Room or from the 
NRC’s Agencywide Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS), accessible from 
the NRC’s website at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
      /RA 
 
 
      Michael M. LaFranzo, Chief 
      Materials Control, ISFSI, and 
        Decommissioning Branch 
      Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
 
Docket No. 030-02278 
License No. 24-00513-32 
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Letter to Ms. Felicity Beckfield from Michael A. Kunowski, dated November 14, 2018 
 
SUBJECT: NRC REVIEW OF DOSE ASSESSMENT FOR PROPOSED 

DECOMMISSIONING ACTIVITIES OF RESEARCH PARK DEVELOPMENT 
BUILDING AND GARAGE – LICENSE NO. 24-00513-32,  
DOCKET NO. 030-02278 
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